
BOARD OF EDUCATION, SPECIAL MEETING
THURSDAY, JULY 20, 2017

CALL TO ORDER:
A special meeting of the Board of Education was held in the office of the Superintendent and was
called to order by Vice-President Brent Doane at 4:02 p.m., with the following additional board
members present: Jonathon Edwards, Hannah Murray, Gary Henry and Michael Blake.  Also
present was Superintendent Jeffrey Kisloski and Clerk of the Board Kathlyn Hinkle.  There were
no visitors present.  

SOLAR PROJECT SEQR - NEGATIVE DECLARATION:
Upon the recommendation of Superintendent Kisloski, Gary Henry made a motion, seconded by
Hannah Murray, to accept the Solar Project SEQR - Negative Declaration, as presented,  with the
following resolution:

“RESOLVED, Candor Central School District Board of Education, as Lead Agency, does hereby
accept the determination of Negative Declaration - Notice of Determination of Non-Significance,
in relation to the Candor Central School District Solar Project.”

The motion carried unanimously, 5 ayes and 0 nays

ADJOURNMENT:
Vice-President Doane declared the meeting adjourned at 4:13 pm

Respectfully submitted,

Kathlyn M. Hinkle, Board Clerk     


